
 
 
 

 

 

Summer Pulse 
Field Walk 

  

Join us at our combined DAF pigeonpea & 
mungbean trial site at Warra to inspect new 

experimental and released lines. 

DAF and GRDC are investing in the development of new 

mungbean cultivars. Interested growers and agronomists can 

inspect our two new lines alongside existing commercial 

cultivars.  Seed of the new lines will be available for sowing in 

summer 2025. 

DAF and GRDC are also investing in the evaluation of new 

pigeonpea experimental lines at field sites in summer 2023-24. 

Interested growers and agronomists can see experimental 

lines of pigeonpea in the field and understand the 

opportunities and issues with growing pigeonpea as a new 

summer pulse crop. 

Speakers: DAF Research Scientists Merrill Ryan and Bruce Winter 

 

      

 

 
Date: 

Friday 8 March 2024 

Time: 

9.00am – 10.30am 

Address: 

Wade Bidstrup’s 
property, 0.5km east 
of Ehlma Boundary 
Rd and Haystack Rd 
intersection, Warra 

 

 

 

 

 

 


